
 
 

Fire Station 45 Open House 
 

 
                        Old Fire Station         New Fire Station 
 
SeaTac, WA (May 13, 2016) –  

The City of SeaTac is proud to announce the completion of construction on Fire 

Station 45 and will be hosting an open house on Saturday, May 21 from 10:00 a.m.-2:00 

p.m. located at 3011 S. 200th St. The ceremony will begin at 11:30 a.m. 

 Construction of the new station began in the spring of 2015 and was completed in 

late April. The new 7,000 square foot facility will provide a modern and efficient space for 

our firefighters to serve the community for years to come. 

 “The open house will provide a perfect opportunity for individuals and families to 

tour the station, meet our firefighters and participate in all of the great activities we have 

planned.” said Mayor Siefkes. He added: “keeping the station in the Angle Lake area adds 

another benefit for the current and anticipated growth of this part of the city.” 

 Several activities for children will be available such as the photo booth and meeting 

Sparky the Fire Dog. Station, engine and self guided tours will be held and light 

refreshments will be provided. Parking for the event will be at nearby Madrona Elementary 

School, 3030 S. 204th St., just down the block from the station. A shuttle will bring you to 



the fire station and will return you to the school. The shuttle will run from 9:45 a.m. until the 

end of the event. 

  
 
About the City of SeaTac: 
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway 

between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area 

and has a population of 28,251. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, 

environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-

Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) which is owned and 

operated by the Port of Seattle.  
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